Notice of the June Tree Board meeting was posted at the Town Center and on them town website, including a iink to

Zoom and call-in phone number.
TREE BOARD
CALL TO ORDER MEETING - June 1, 2022

Ellyn Lynch called the meeting to order at 4:00 PM

TREE BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT IN PERSON
Ellyn Lunch

Jayne Krol

Janice Brown

Dave Levy

ALSO PRESENT IN PERSON:
Charlie Dobey

Mary Lou McFadden

Anita Remijas

MINUTES OF MAY 4, 2022 TREE BOARD MEETING
Minutes were approved as amended to correct the spelling of Dave Levy's name.

Ellyn commented that Charley Dobey was present and would be a new member of the Tree Board once the Town Council
voted at its next meeting. She also introduced Mary Lou McFadden who is a Town Council member and will act as our

liaison to the Council.
It was decided that minutes of the Tree Board meetings would be taken by Jayne Krol.

OLD BUSINESS
It was moved, seconded and unanimously approved to have Dave Levy and Janice Brown work on revising the Tree

Removal Permit to make it more informative and user friendly.

It was moved, seconded and unanimously approved to plant a Tulip Tree as replacement for a tree removed from the
community center grounds. Janice Brown offered to get a quote for purchase and planting that can be submitted o the
Town Council for approval.

Ellyn handed out copies of the Tree Board Ordinance.. There was much discussion whether the Tree Board could maodify
the Ordinance. Mary Lou McFadden, our liaison with the Town Council, will confirm whether this is appropriate for us to

do.

PUBLIC COMMENT
Anita Remijas made public comment.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:05 PM.

Sent from my iPad



